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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU REQUESTING THE CONVOCATION OF A REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

Permanent Mission of Peru
to the
Organization of American States
Note No. 7-5-M/061
Washington, D.C., February 7, 2008
Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request, through you, that a regular meeting of the Permanent Council be convened for Thursday, March 6, 2008, to bid farewell to the former Permanent Representative of Peru, Dr. Antero Flores-Araoz, who is currently Minister of Defense.
Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.
María Zavala Valladares
Ambassador
Permanent Representative of Peru
to the Organization of American States
His Excellency
Ambassador Cornelius A. Smith
Permanent Representative of the Bahamas
  and Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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